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August 17, 2023 

TRANSMITTED VIA EMAIL 

Sally Briar 
Area Manager, Regulatory Relations 
AT&T Kentucky 
4426 Savage Pointe Dr. 
Franklin, TN 37064 
sb1621@att.com 

Re: Termination of Interconnection Agreements Negotiated by AT&T Kentucky 
and Wide Voice, LLC 
PSC Reference No. 01160 

Dear Ms. Briar: 

This letter is to inform you that the above referenced Interconnection Agreement 
has been made inactive effective August 10, 2023, as requested in AT&T Kentucky’s 
submission electronically received on August 15, 2023. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director 

LCB/jdc 

cc: Andrew Nickerson, Wide Voice, LLC (anickerson@widevoice.com) 
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